
PICTURED ABOVE: Ann Whitman, Mayor of Hanover, Mark Elksnis, VP Penn Twp. 
Board of Supervisors, Representative for the 169 District Kate Klunk, 

and Candidate for York County Commissioners Scott Burford.

2023 Snack Town Street Fair

We hope you didn't miss out on the 2023 Hanover Snack Town Street 
Fair that was held on Saturday, July 15 because it was an absolute 

blast! And guess who was there? The Gop Booth along with Elected 
Officials and Candidates! We had an amazing time exploring all the 

delicious snacks and treats, and the Gop Booth was definitely a high-
light meeting and greeting the fair goers. The atmosphere was electri-

fying, and we couldn't help but be filled with joy and excitement. 
Thank you, Hanover!


